
Parish Update 
 
Parish Elections May 2019 
Many residents will know that both the Borough Council and Parish have elections on the 2nd May 
and we need more Parish Councillors. 
As a Parish Councillor representing your community you will help keep it a great place to live, work 

and visit. You will need a positive outlook and can-do attitude and willing to work as part of a team. 

If you have any questions, please contact the clerk by email clerk@denbyparishcouncil.gov.uk or by 

telephone 01773 860505. 

Parish Council Precept 2019-2020 
The Parish Council is pleased to announce that it has set its budget for 2019-2020 and members 
resolved not to increase the precept figure. Therefore, the precept will remain at £56,763.00 
 
Denby Cricket Club 
Please join Denby Cricket Club on Saturday, 30th June 2019 at their first Annual club day.  The event 
will include rides, food, stalls and cricket.  There will be something there for everyone. 
More details will be posted on the Parish Council and Denby Cricket Club websites nearer the time. 
 
Please come along and support this event and see what the Parish and club has to offer. 
 
Bus Shelters 
The Parish Council is pleased to announce that a new bus shelter on Derby Road, opposite Danesby 
Crescent was installed on 21st February 2019.  This shelter was part funded by the Parish Council 
who will now take ownership of the shelter.  Arrangements will be made for the shelter to be 
electrically connected but this can take a while as the work is programmed in with E-On. 
 
Update - the damaged bus shelter on High Bank has been repaired. 
 
New grit bin – Denby Village 
A new grit bin has been positioned next to the Parish notice board on Pippin Hill with the junction of 
Church Street, Denby. 
 
The bin was provided by Derbyshire County Council grit bin scheme with the Parish Council 
accepting ownership/future maintenance responsibility (this includes refilling/replacement should 
the bin get damaged or stolen). 
 
Let us know! 
We would like to include any local events on our Parish website, if you have a local event which you 
would like to share or advertise, please contact the Parish Clerk. 
 
Contacting the Parish Council 
If you need to contact the Parish Council, the first point of contact is the Clerk. You can contact the 
Clerk at clerk@denbyparishcouncil.gov.uk or via telephone 01773 860505.  The next few 2019 Parish 
Council meeting dates are, Monday, 13th May – Annual Meeting of the Parish, Monday 3rd June, 
Monday 1st July, with no meeting in August. 
 
All residents are welcome to attend the meeting either to raise an issue or just to come along and 
meet your Parish Councillors and listen to what is being discussed. All meetings start at 6.45pm. The 
venue is Denby Free School, Denby Village, Derbyshire DE5 8PH. 
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